

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Helen McCarney

Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ Tel: 01362 693876

Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org



04/06/2019

Cluster school project

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As a way of continuing to strengthen ties between the infant schools and the junior school, we are pleased to announce that we will are embarking on a short joint project based around the new Aladdin film.

On Tuesday 25th June, Year 2 and 3 children across all schools in Dereham will be going to watch Aladdin at Dereham cinema. There is no charge for this event which would normally cost around £5 per child, thanks to the Friends at Dereham Junior School and the owners of Dereham cinema.

After watching the film, the children will begin a 2-day project working for one day in their old infant school and the other, as normal, at Dereham Junior Academy.

General information:

- You will find out which day your child is returning to their infant school on **Tuesday 11th June**.
- On the day they return to their infant school, your child will be registered as normal at Dereham Junior Academy. After this they will be walked to their old infant school, returning to Dereham Junior Academy by 3:15 to be collected as usual.
- Your child will require a packed lunch when they are at the infant school, this can be a home packed lunch or one ordered from our school.
- If your child did not come from one of the three feeder schools (Church infant, Grove House or King's Park) they will stay with us for both days.

If you require any more information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher or contact us on the telephone number or e-mail address at the top of this letter.

We hope your child enjoys this opportunity to revisit their old school and show how much they have grown (in more ways than one!)

Ben King Year 3 leader.